
Grade 12 

Commencement

Celebrations

Email to follow with more information  about the
Virtual Commencement and on how to book your

appointment time for the Walk Through 

CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2021!!

Walk Through Celebration will be held at Sherwood's Main Entrance
June 23rd and 24th  from 10-5:30 BY APPOINTMENT ONLY

We are very excited to invite our Grade 12 Students
& members of their households to our 

Our Virtual Commencement Celebration 
for Grade 12's is on June 21st at 7pm


